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May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,           
 
Further to my previous letter to your child, I now have pleasure in enclosing a Student Information Record 
for you to complete – please return it no later than Friday 19 June.  
 
Year 6 Transition Day and Parent Evening Talk – Wednesday 3 July 
Unfortunately this event is cancelled, we will be in touch again if we are able to resurrect some form of 
Transition Day at a later date.  Details of your child’s new House will be in the next letter in early July. 
 
Uniform  
Please see our Welcome Booklet, sent out with our previous letter, for uniform information.  A reminder 
that all girls joining the Academy, wishing to wear a skirt, are required to wear the regulation skirt which is 
purchased from CJI Clothing Ltd, 886 Wimborne Road, Moordown, Bournemouth, BH9 2DR (Tel: 01202 
513387) our retail outlet.  Shoes must be black leather/leather look – as per the Welcome Booklet 
description.  All blazers should have the house badge emblem on them. 
 
If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, a uniform voucher will also be put into the July letter. 
 
Biometric Catering 
The Academy runs a cashless catering and payment system. More details on accessing the online payment 
system will be provided in the July letter.  In order for your child to purchase food at the Academy we would 
like them to use our biometric system - information on the system is found in the Student Information 
Booklet sent out recently and the permission form is attached, to be returned by 19th June.   
 
August Summer School 
Unfortunately, it is unlikely we’ll be running any kind of August Summer School this year due to funding 
pressures and social distancing measures.  If this situation changes, we will of course let you know. 
 
Year 7 Activity Day – Autumn 2020 
This Autumn Term, we hope to run an activity day for our new Year 7s – this would be an off-curriculum day 
offering the chance for staff and students in the new Year 7 to get to know one another better.  Further 
information and details will be included in the next letter or at the start of the Autumn Term. 
 
 
 
 
SEN Surgeries  
If your child has a Special Educational Need, or they are in receipt of additional support to aid their learning 
and development at primary school, please make contact with the KS3 SENDCo to discuss this further. Due 
to the current situation, the SEN Surgeries have been cancelled however contact can still be made with the 
SENDCo, via email at hayley.betteridge@thebourneacademy.com 
 
Any General Transition Queries 
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Should you have any questions relating to your child’s transition to The Bourne Academy, do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs Betteridge who will be only too happy to assist: Hayley.betteridge@thebourneacademy.com 
 
I look forward to being in touch again very soon.  Meanwhile, I hope you and your families are safe and well. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr M Avoth 
Principal   
 

Documents to be returned to the Academy by Friday 19 June: 
• Student Information Record  

• Biometrics Permission Form  
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